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Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

REGION XI
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF DAVAO DEL NORTE

Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

OFFICE MEMORANDUM
OSDS-2023-0284

To: Elma B. Enrico
Administrative Officer II

Subject: PhilHealth Employers’ Forum

Date: November 14, 2023

Relative to the invitation letter from the Philippine Health Insurance
Corporation dated November 07, 2023, you are hereby advised to attend the
PhilHealth Employers’ Forum on November 24, 2023 at Armans FRJ Restaurant and
Catering Services, Bonifacio St. Magugpo Poblacion, Tagum City.

For your information and adherence.

REYNALD '@h LORIDA, CESO V
Schools Divistert Superintendent
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“¢PhilHealth

Your Partner in Health

Republic of the Philippines

PHILIPPINE HEALTH INSURANCE CORPORATION

PhilHealth Regional Office XI

Local Health Insurance Office - Tagum City, Davao del Norte
BAGONG PILIPINAS @ G/Fir. F. Ramos Building, Lapu-lapu Street

Magugpo, Poblacion, Tagum City, Davao Del Norte
, (082) 295-2133 local 6363-64; (084) 655-9609; (084) 655-0834
€3 philhealthregion11 W teamphilhealth @ www.philhealth.gov.ph

L=

November 7, 2023

Dear Sir/ Madam:
Greetings of Good Health!

In line with the implementation of the Universal Health Care Law and recognizing the
contributions of the Employed Sector as one of our valued partners, Local Health Insurance
Office-Tagum intends to provide basic information and policy updates concerning Direct
Contributors - Employed Sector and address relevant PhilHealth concerns.

In view of such, the Office will conduct a PhilHealth Employers Forum on November
24, 2023, Friday , 8:30 am — 5:00 pm at Armans FRJ Restaurant and Catering
Services,Bonifacio St. Magugpo Poblacion, Tagum City.. We believe that such
activity is mutually advantageous and essential to your business operations. Your attendance
is highly appreciated and is of great value to us.

We look forward to hearing your positive response. You may send your confirmation,
together with your nominated e-mail address, at tagum.colsec2@gmail.com. Should you
have any concerns related to this activity, you may coordinate with Jimboy E. Piad-
PAIMS, through contact numbers (084) 655-0834 or 0991-227-4190.

We look forward to a successful discussion with you!

Thank you for your commitment to ensure continuous financial health protection of your
employees under the Universal Health Care program.

Sincerely yours,

Khristin C. Tan
ChieffSocial Insurance Officer



